
To Council Member. 
I am writing to you today because the above mentioned DA had been presented to my 
attention by concerned parents at the neighbouring John Colet School. We are very worried 
about the safety of the children with a boarding house being so close. Our school attempted to 
buy the land next to it recently which was overruled by someone who would like to make the 
are a bike area despite the local community being concerned about the parking issues that it 
will cause in an already busy area. Not to mention the unlimited tracks for bike riding pre 
existing in the area. The proposal of a boarding house will only add to this. It will also affect the 
neighbouring tennis courts and the accessibility to them. There is no way of assuring that the 
residents have been cleared to be safe around children which is very concerning. The park 
across from the school which currently hosts many sports will become a common area for the 
resident's and the children's park area too. We just don't think it's a safe proposal. 
Thank you for your time.
Mrs Holland
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